
40/40 and 80/40 Upgrades

Algas-SDI's popular line of direct gas-fired LPG vaporizers have been upgraded to improve ease of use and user
safety. Beginning immediately, all new production of the 40/40's and 80/40's will be fitted with a manual gas shut-
off valve in the main burner gas line. This new valve will allow the user to shut off the fuel supply to the main
burner for troubleshooting or during start-up.

A new label will be located near the new shut-off valve, on the side panel of the enclosure, instructing the user on
the proper start-up procedure. The new start-up procedure will include closing the valve until the pilot flame has
been established. This upgrade enhances the ease and safety of starting the units in cold weather.

Algas-SDI recommends adding these features to existing vaporizers. Upgrade kits will be provided free of charge
from your local distributor. Please provide the vaporizer serial number when asking for upgrade kits.

We recommend installing this valve during normal service prior to heating season.

At Algas-SDI we are committed to continuous improvement and customer satisfaction.  If you have any questions regarding this bulletin or
have an improvement suggestion you would like to make, please write or phone Customer Service.
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